OFFICE OF THE DEAN

THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS

SCHOOL OF FINE ARTS
LAWRENCE

June 26, 1942

Mr, Forrest Co Allen, Director,
Department of Physical Education,

University of Kansas.

My dear Dr, Allen:

I have talked over the matter of the Band playing at
the basketball games in Kansas City in the Muniecipal
Auditorium on January 29 and 30, and as far as we can
look ahead now it seems that this can be worked out

on the basis suggested in your letter, namely, that

the expenses of transportation there and basck on both
nights be fully covered by the management of this
attraction so there will be no expense to the Band

in any way. I am sure it will be a big occasion

and we are happy the Band can be with you at that time.

Incidentally, we shall have to hitch a string to this

whole thing and that is that the Band going, I believe,
should be worked out on the basis that the K. U, team

will win both of the games; otherwise, I think you
and I ought to talk it over a bit,

Kind regards.

Cordially yours,
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